
Hosmer Library
347 East 36th Street, Minneapolis, MN 55408
PHONE  952.847.2900 FAX  952.847.2902

Zaraawar,
 
 I just had to write you to thank you for the great show “Children’s Stories from India“ that you and 
Greg gave at Hosmer.  Both this year’s show and your last year’s show at Hosmer were great crowd 
favorites. That is no small feat; Hosmer offers over 40 shows a year of music dance and theater. 
Audience evaluations and feedback are enthusiastic to say the least.

What a great experience your show offers; great storytelling, music and theater all in one performance. 
You spin a magic web that transports the audience to another culture, time and place. The magic of your 
show was evident by the joy and involvement on all the faces of the children, families and adults who 
were lucky enough to catch your performance.    

I was a children’s librarian for 10 years.  I have seen storytellers and performers of all types. I have to 
tell you as a storyteller and performer I put you right at the top.    

Congratulations to you and Greg for your fine work.  Looking forward to having you and Greg back at 
Hosmer once again.

Roy Woodstrom 
Senior Librarian 
Hosmer Library 

                                                                                                                           


